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Archaeological Pit Testing taking place 
in area near Survival School  

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 12, Kenténha/October 2017) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to advise the community that archaeological 
pit testing is taking place in the area west of the Kahnawake Survival 
School.  
 
This activity is part of the feasibility study in relation to the future Multi-
Purpose Building that will house the Kanien’kehá:ka Onkwawén:na 
Raotitióhkwa Language & Cultural Center (KORLCC); Museum; and 
Theatre. The pit testing is being conducted to ensure that the area being 
tested would not be considered an archaeological site. 
 
A team of twelve (12) students under the direction of professional 
archaeologists is conducting the work. Five (5) of the students are from 
Kahnawà:ke. 
 
A team consisting of KORLCC, the Turtle Island Theatre Company and 
the MCK will be consulting with community members and students at the 
Survival School on the project. 
 
The activity will be completed by the end of October. Please note that 
the pit testing does not include the cutting or removal of any trees.  
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
Joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Trina C. Diabo 
Technician 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 

 

Tsi Nahò:ten Karihwanákere Nó:nen’k  
PRESS RELEASE 

 

mailto:Joe.delaronde@mck.ca

